
 

 

 

300 Dufferin Avenue 
P.O. Box 5035 
London, ON 
N6A 4L9 

 
 

September 4, 2024 

 
 
Chair and Members 
Corporate Services Committee 
 
 
Re:      Standing Committees and Forums – Federation of Canadian 
Municipalities 
 
In order to maintain the City of London’s strong presence and advocacy 
efforts with respect to the Federation of Canadian Municipalities, I have 
been accepted to serve on the FCM’s Standing Committees and Forums, 
for the 2024/2025 term.  
 
Therefore, I respectfully request that the Municipal Council endorse my 
application approval for appointment and approve payment of all eligible 
costs associated with attending FCM’s Standing Committees and Forums 
at the Board of Directors’ meetings, for the 2024/2025 term. These 
meeting dates include: 
 

 Board of Directors Meeting - September 18-19, 2024 — Virtually 

 Board of Directors Meeting – Week of November 2024 (TBD) - 
Virtually 

 Advocacy Days – December 2024 (TBD) — Ottawa, ON 

 Annual Conference & AGM – June 2025 — Ottawa, ON 
 
Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 

 
 

 
 
 
Sam Trosow 
Councillor, Ward 6 


